
Monday 25th September 2023

Dear Parent/Carers,

On Friday 29th September, Jessop Primary School will be holding an Afternoon Tea in support of
The World's Biggest Coffee Morning to raise money for Macmillan Cancer Support. We would like to
invite you to join us for Afternoon Tea in the KS2 playground between 3.30pm and 4.30pm.
Children are most welcome to attend with their parents/carers after school. All donations go to
Macmillan Cancer Support.

We are asking for cakes and cookies donations please. We would be happy to receive
homemade and shop bought cakes, fruit loaves, cookies and fairy cakes to name but a few. We
respectfully ask that if cakes or cookies contain nuts, they are labelled clearly. Please be aware
that peanuts are not allowed.

Please can all cakes and cookies be delivered to the school office in the morning on
Friday 29th September.

To find out more about the work of Macmillan Cancer Support and recipe ideas, please visit their
website www.Macmillan.org.uk.

The children can support by wearing green or purple on Friday 29th September, and bringing in a
donation of £1 towards the cause. Donations can also be made through Scopay.

Yours Sincerely,

Miss Stephanie
Family Link Worker/DDSL
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